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Circular no 27--- 21.     
Date:. June 15,2021. 

 
 
For circulation among members of the Governing Council, State 
Secretaries, Special Invitees and Advisors. 
 
Dear Comrade, 

Sub: Organizational Updates. 
 
1.Family Pension: 
 
Members are aware of the fact that CBPRO/AIBPARC has stepped up 
organizational follow --up with IBA/GOI in regard to clearance of the 
issue of improvement in Family Pension. As the issue is long--pending, 
it is telling upon the nerves of the elder citizens of the Industry. We have 
a reasonable expectation that the issue would be resolved within a short 
period. 
 
2.Updation of Pension: 
 
It has been reliably learnt that IBA formed an internal committee to 
study the issue of Pension Updation. As the Retirees are an important 
stake holder to the subject, We have a reasonable aspiration that the 
organizations of Retirees would be consulted. Members are also aware 
of the fact that AIBPARC submitted its detailed views with calculation 
of financial load long back to IBA , UFBU and GOI. Our Organisation is 
fully prepared to offer its presentation as and when opportunity comes. 
 
3.Different issues floated through What's app/Facebook causing 
tension to the Pensioners. 
Members have surely noted through their day to day experiences that 
various persons/organizations at different points of time have floated 
certain write--ups without proper back-up of facts and records through 
the social media causing a lot of anxiety and tension in the minds of the 
elder citizens of the Industry. Members will surely appreciate the fact 
that it is very difficult for the Organisation to keep track with all such 
messages and offer reaction on each one of it. Each member is 
requested to rely upon the Communication received through the 
organizational channel of AIBPARC and not to be unnecessarily 
disturbed/worried with such items as stated above. 
 
 

 



 
 
 
4.Our Website: 

Members have surely noted that our existing website (www.aibprc.in) remained inoperative for a 
couple of days for certain unavoidable reasons. It has resumed its normal functioning with the 
changed Website: www.aibprc.co.in. 

 

Please stay safe with family. 

 

With best wishes and regards, 

 

Comradely Yours, 

 
( SUPRITA SARKAR ) 
GENERAL SECRETARY 

 

 


